
From: Helen Scott [mailto:hscott@integra.net]  
Sent: Monday, March 6, 2017 6:07 PM 
To: Ross C <C.Ross@oregonlegislature.gov> 
Subject: Opposition to SB 301 hearing 3/8/17 
 

The following is my testimony against SB 301 for 3/8/17 hearing. 
 
Chair Riley and Members: 
 
When I was an owner of a small retail bookstore, my customers 
expected me to honor the gift certificate they purchased.  I am opposed 
to any law that forces that certificate to be forfeited to the State.  
 
Please vote no on SB 301. 
 
Helen Scott 
346 Bickford Dr. 
Grants Pass, OR 97527 
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